
Music in Message Video 
Prelude  arr. John Shillingberg 

Hymn 127 Ride On! Ride On in Majesty 

Solo There’s Room at the Cross for You 

Prelude  arr. John Shillingberg 

Announcements 
Covid-19 

The church is closed (Rev. John and Kelly are working from home). We 
are still responding to emails and voicemails. We are providing a 
weekly worship service via email and the website, with Scripture, 
music by John Shillingberg and a message by Rev. John. The Pastoral 
Care Committee and Rev. John (plus other congregational members) 
are staying in contact with our church family via phone calls and 
email.    

We have had a great response to our request for shoppers for our 
seniors. Now those over 70 years of age who are recommended to stay 
home, please acknowledge that you have people willing to help you. 
Just call the church office at 905-826-1542 and leave a message, we 
will get back to you. You can also email Rev. John or Bev Mathew 
John.Tapscott@streetsvilleunited.ca bev.mathew@rogers.com 

We continue to have expenses, such as utilities and salaries. If you are 
not on PAR, offering can be provided by:  

 You can now e-transfer directly to the church. From your online 
banking, add a recipient using the name Streetsville United 
Church and email address info@streetsvilleunited.ca E-transfers 
are automatically deposited in the church account with no need 
for a password. Please note that e-transfers will be included on 
your tax receipt. More guidance here. 

 Canada Helps (tax receipts provided by Canada Helps) at 
https://www.canadahelps.org/en/dn/13238 

 Mailing in a cheque (or post-dated cheques to Streetsville United 
Church at 274 Queen St. South, Mississauga, ON L5M 1L8  

 Pre-Authorized Remittance: We also now have over ten years’ 
experience with United Church PAR, which automatically makes 
monthly deposits to the church. For more details, contact Ken 
Boulton at kjboulton@rogers.com or 647-938-3350.  

Virtual Coffee Hour - In a follow up email Jim Courtney will be inviting 
members to gather at their computers, iPads and smartphones on 
Zoom for coffee hour at 11:00 a.m. Sunday. We can support up to 100 
participants on this. 

Please Stay Home. Wash your hands and, if at a grocery store or 
pharmacy, keep a 2 metre distance. You can follow our status via our 
website at https://www.streetsvilleunited.ca/coronavirus-statement/ 

Canceled - Spring Fashion Show – Tue. Apr. 7 

Canceled – Good Friday Breakfast and service – Fri. Apr. 10 

Canceled Spring Garage Sale – Sat. Apr. 25 – due to the ongoing 
COVID-19 epidemic, the Garage Sale is being cancelled for this year. 
We will be having the Garage Sale next year. If you have room, please 
store your garage sale items until next year.  

Postponed – 200th Anniversary Celebration – Sun. May 3 

Suspended - Church Food Pantry  

 

Our Prayer Chain is available.  When you have a prayer concern, call 
Kate Sparrow @ 905-302-4549 or the church office. 
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